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Dr. Carl J. Johnson
42 Hillside Drive IN RESPONSE REFER l

,

Denver, CO 80215 TO F01A-82-416

Dear Dr. Johnson:

This is in response to your letter dated September 1,1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
Report to the U.S. E.P. A. , " Plutonium and the Human Tissues Related to
Smoking, Age, Residence Near Rocky Flats and Eastern Colorado" and any
related documents.

During a September 24, 1982 telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen
Isaacs of rqy staff you were informed that the draft report you requested
was not formally submitted to the NRC and has not been made part of the
Clinch River Breeder Reactor Docket File. No other documents were
transmitted to NRC staff. You were also informed that the NRC has
referred your request to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) fnr
disclosure determination and direct response to you. A copy of that
letter is enclosed.

This completes NRC action on your request.

Sincerely,

b , x
. M. Felton, Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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